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Annual Meeting Results 

The annual meeting was held on Sunday, May 5th. The following officers were elected: 

President - Brian Erickson 

Vice President - Alice Pickett-Hale 

Treasurer - C. Peter James 

Secretary - Robin Briscoe 

For Directors for three year term ending in 2016: 

Elizabeth Downing 

Linda Banfill 

Virginia Green 

Open Barn 

The "Open Barn" day scheduled for June 9th has been canceled. 

June Meeting 

 We will have the June meeting on Saturday, June 8th. A pizza lunch will be followed by the 

business meeting, then a  work detail to look over the barn for projects that need to be 

finished this year. We need to clean and prepare the coaches for the open house next 

weekend at Tom Prescott's in Concord. We hope that many of you can come to this meeting 

on the 8th. Please RSVP to Peter & Verna James at cpjvkj@gmail.com or call 603 863-7330. 

This will help us plan for the pizza meal. 

Tom Prescott's  Open House 

Tom has scheduled an open house at his business location (Johnny Prescott & Sons) on 

Airport Road in Concord for Saturday, June 15th. It is planned to take both coaches. This is 

a rain or shine event as there is plenty of room under cover for the coaches and our 

displays. It is a one day event this year. Further details will be available at our meeting this 

Saturday. 

 



Presentations 

Peter and Verna traveled to Concord on May 18th for a presentation to the Society of 

Mayflower Descendants. There were about one hundred people at the gathering and the 

presentation was well received. There was $80 in gift shop sales as well. There will be a 

presentation on June 28th in the evening at the North Sutton Church. There will be an Ice 

Cream Social preceding the presentation. It is sponsored by the combined historical 

societies from Warner, Bradford, and Sutton. 

Concord Coach Weekend  at the New London Historical Society  

Planning is continuing for this event scheduled for July 20 & 21. Peter James has met with 

representatives from the New London Historical Society on several occasions and things 

are shaping up. We are going to use the "post card" format for brochures and there will be 

ads in several local papers, including the Concord Monitor. We hope you will add these 

dates to your calendar and plan to participate. 

 

Tom Prescott's 12 Passenger Coach  

Coach Number 491 - 1880 

Abbot -Downing Co. 


